
2/15/18 
PTAO  
Meeting 
6PM  
Childcare  
provided 
 
 
2/19/2018 
President’s 
Day 
NO SCHOOL! 
 
 
2/22/2018 
5:30-7:30PM 
STEM Night 
 
 
2/24/2018 
Run 4 Hunt 
 
 
 
2/26-3/1 
FSA Writing 
4th-5th 
 
 
3/02/2018 
Dr Seuss 
Birthday 

FROM THE DESK OF THE PRINCIPAL… 

Dear R. B. Hunt Family, 

First, thank you to all the parents who took time out of their busy schedules to join us at 
our “Power Parenting” session last night. I am confident that we all walked away with some 
great parenting reminders and tips. A huge thank you to our faith-based business partner, 
Anastasia Baptist Church and to Pastors Walter West, Sam Thigpen and Preschool 
Director, Hannahlee Goedelman and our own, Heather Eyestone for sharing their time and 
talents to better educate us all on ways to make the sometimes difficult job of parenting 
easier. For those of you that could not attend, you missed a great night. Thank you to our 
extended day teachers, for making the evening fun for our children as well and to P.T.A.O. 
for supplying the pizza. 

Please help me congratulate our new members of the “ Principal’s Million Word Club”, Arden 
Eyestone, Stella Gay, Huien Kalanik, Brooke Leth and Kyan O’Rourke and our students who 
have read all 15 of the S.S.Y.R.A. books, Jacob Lea, Charlotte Venney and Brooke Leth. 
Keep on reading- readers are leaders! 

R. B. Hunt will be hosting our second introduction to STEM Night Thursday, February 22nd, 
5:30 p.m.-7:30 p.m.  STEM stands for Science, Technology, Engineering and Math.  We will 
have local professionals involved in STEM careers here to help students interact with 
STEM related activities. Our 5th grade student science projects will also be on display. 
Pizza and drinks will be available for sale.  See you there! 

Starting in March, we will send the Catch-Up’s home every MONDAY. Our SAC Team and 
P.T.A.O. felt that would be a better day for parents to review the information and “Catch-
Up”. 

Interims go home today- please take some time to look at your children’s accomplishments. 

We love your Kids! 

 

Amanda S. Garman 
Principal 
 

HUNT’S 

CATCH– UP 

 

 

02/09/2018 

 Students of the Week 
FIRST GRADE: Liam Parham, Carleton Martin, Kaia Marshall-Green, Hallie 

Johnson, Kingston Prude, Raul Rodriguez, Amelie Vighetti 

SECOND GRADE: Rowan Valla, Emme Born, Caleb Crosby, Elli  

LeMaire, Wilder Middaugh, Teddy Morgan, Bailey Ellenburg, General  

Grissom, Jake Hampel, McAllister Whelan 

THIRD GRADE: Owen Wood, Gabriel Baterick, Jillian Jones, Leta Poole, 

Alecxsander Alizha-Roussy, Cruz Switzer, Jesus Rodriguez, Aria Driver,  

Jordan Cunningham, Grace DelRey 

FOURTH GRADE: Ryland Vabolis, Ellie Lopez, Thomas Pete,  

Cameron Morrison, Sofia Forbes, Ryker Sparks, Selena Zheng, Aiden Rumrell 

FIFTH GRADE: Lydia Jones, Aisling Mathis, Gavin Newton, Cali Witt,  

Grayson Lange, Mason Whitmire 

Don’t wait to buy 

your  

yearbook!  

 

 

 

 

Order online at 

www.leonards.com/

yearbooks 

Access code-C421953 

Or send in your yearbook  

order forms with exact cash 

or check made out to 

Leonard’s.  

Time is Ticking!!! 



125 Magnolia Dr., St. Augustine, FL 32080 Phone:  547-7960   Fax:  547-7955 

 

 R .  B .  H U N T  E L E M E N T A R Y  

Lighthouse Café: February 12th-February 16th.   
Breakfast is served daily 8:00 until 8:25.   

Milk is offered with every meal. 
 
Monday– Chicken Quesadilla Max, Max Cheese Sticks & 
Choice of Marinara Dipping  Sauce, Chicken Nuggets & 
Choice of WG Garlic Toast 
Tuesday– Cheese or Pepperoni Calzonettes, Home-Style 
Chicken Sandwich, Mini Corn Dogs 
Wednesday– Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Roll, Cheese 
or Pepperoni Pizza 
Thursday– Pasta &Meatball Marinara and Choice of Garlic 
Toast, Hot Dog, Chicken Nuggets & Choice of WG Garlic 
Toast 
Friday– BBQ Chicken & Choice of WG Garlic Toast  
Cheeseburger, Mini Corn Dogs 

   

 Our next meeting is this Thursday, 
February 15th at 6:00pm.  We will have  
childcare AND pizza for the kiddos, so it will 
be worth your time.  Hope to see you there. 
 Please send in your Run4Hunt Entry 
forms in as soon as possible.  The race is 
February 24th at 9:00am, rain or shine.  You 
can also register the day of starting at 
8:30am in Coach Durr Field (the field behind 
R.B. Hunt).  This is a great family event and 
inspires your children to love running and 
races. 
  

 The Beachcomber Restaurant is our 2017 
Boosterthon Fun Run sponsor! The Beachcomber is 
the only beachfront dining in St. Augustine Beach. It 
is located where A Street meets the Atlantic Ocean. 
It’s a delicious, yet casual café with indoor and out-
side seating; it is perfect for families.  
  
 Ashley Casey, owner of Brightway  
Insurance is a Beacon Donor for R.B. Hunt.   
Brightway, The Casey Agency is not your typical  
independent insurance agency. They offer expert 
advice in property, vehicle, business and life  
insurance. They know more than just insurance, 
they know St. Augustine. They are honored to live 
and work in the community they serve. Contact 
Ashley at Ashley.casey@brightway.com or  
904-217-7547. 
  
 Another Beacon Donor is O.C. Whites and 
the White Room. A downtown, bay front  
restaurant in a lovely building dating back to 1790, 
O.C. Whites is truly a local treasure. Offering  
seafood, steaks, and live music, it is a great place for 
families. The White Room, across the street, is a 
perfect venue for weddings, fundraisers and private 
events. 
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